Dear Parents/Carers
 
Happy New Year and we look forward to welcoming back the children tomorrow Wednesday 3rd January.
 
Ice Skating - Thursday 4th January
 
Please could you bring in your child's signed form and £9 tomorrow.  We have a time slot allocated to us and therefore we will be leaving at 8:30 prompt and if your child is not here unfortunately the coaches will leave and you will have to take your child home as this is a whole school trip.  Could you please make sure your child knows their shoe size as their teacher will be asking for this information tomorrow.
 
Taskmaster
 
There are still spaces left for Taskmaster Club which starts tomorrow 3:10 - 4:10pm.  This is open to children in years 3 - 6 and if they are interested you need to sign up today via the taskmaster education website:-
https:/taskmastereducation.com/clubs and please enter our unique school number A2WOK
 
Choir will resume on Monday 8th January and Absolute Sports will start next week, remember to book your space via the absolute sport website.  Information about all other clubs will follow in due course. 
 
Message from Mr Blunden - Chair of Governors
 
Hello to you all and a very Happy New Year!
 
I wanted to let you know, before your children return tomorrow, that Mrs Phillips employment as the Head Teacher, ended on 31st December 2023.  The Governing Body has already made arrangements with the Local Authority to begin the recruitment process for the next substantive Head this week.
 
Once again can I thank you all for your patience and support during this difficult period.
 
 
Kind regards
 
The School Office
Sidlesham Primary School
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